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 Deacon James Hurst 

jamesghurst@outlook.com 

 

 Deacon John Morrill  

jsm1000@cam.ac.uk 
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  Mass Intentions for the Coming Weeks 

Kirtling____________________________________    
Sunday                   9

th
       9:00    John Chandler †                         (Anon)  

28th Sunday in Ordinary time Psalter week 4 

Wednesday           12
th
   9:15     Joseph Patrick Burke †                   (Anon)  

Feria 

Sunday                  9
th
       9:00    People of Our Parish  

29th Sunday in Ordinary time Psalter week 1 

 

Newmarket________________________________              

SATURDAY         8
th  

      10:30   Eucharistic Service  

Feria                                                              18:00   People of Our Parish  

SUNDAY           9th                11:00    Ginette Durant/Sanchez † (Sanchez Mules Family) 

28th Sunday in Ordinary time Psalter week 4 

 

TUESDAY          11
th
 

      
     12:00    Moira Corcoran’s Intention  (Margaret & Keith) 

Feria     

THURSDAY       13
th 
         19:00     Jack Sheridan †  (Kathleen Sheridan & Family)                

Feria 

FRIDAY            14
th        

     12:00   Bridie Cronin Intentions  (Margaret &Keith) 
Feria                                                                       

SATURDAY    15
th  

        10:30   Eucharistic Service 

St Teresa of Jesus VD Mem.     18:00    Pauline Innes Intentions (Conway & Innes Family)  

SUNDAY       16
th                       

11:00     Bernie O’Carroll †        (Thomas O’Carroll) 
29th Sunday in Ordinary time Psalter week 1 

Retired Priests 
 

Fr Anthony Foreman  

Fr Michael Griffin  

Rosary  

Tuesday and Friday 11.30 am 
 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

Saturday 11.00-11.30am 
 

Confessions 

Saturday 11-11.30am & 5.15-5.45pm 
 

Parish Administrator 

Kasia Ilasz 
 

 Office  Contact 

01638 662492 

StEtheldreda@btinternet.com  

14 Exeter Rd, Newmarket 

CB8 8LT 

 

Jenny Balmer  

Safeguarding Rep. 

jnb276@gmail.com 

 07980883226 

Gratitude 

 

Once a mystic said, “wear gratitude like a 

cloak, and it will feed every corner of your 

life.” This week we meet a grateful leper  in 

the Gospel. His gratitude drew Jesus closer 

to him and he could experience deeper 

level of healing.  

 

 

• What am I wearing? 

• Whom I am drawing closer?  

• What leprosy in me pushes all away 

from me? 

 

If the only prayer you ever make in your 

life is, may it be ‘thank you, Lord’ 

  Mystic Julian of Norwich 

This weeks collection  

£ 1417.94 

Thank You!  

Parish Priest 
 

Fr. Leo  

leonard.michael@rcdea.org.uk 



Sign up for First Holy Communion and Confirmation 2023.  

Parents seeking to enrol their children for First Holy Communion in 

2023 (at least 8 years old by September 2022) will be able to collect 

forms from the Parish Office from 1st September 2022. Please com-

plete the forms and return by 1st December. Classes will begin in Jan-

uary 2023. Young Parishioners (14 & above before October 2022, 

having been Baptised & received their First Holy Communion) who 

would like to enrol for Confirmation in 2023, can collect an Inscrip-

tion form from the Parish Office from 1st September 2022. Please 

complete and return before 10th October 2022. Late entries will be 

booked for 2024.  

 
THE VISIT OF THE RELICS OF ST BERNADETTE TO THE DIO-

CESE OCTOBER 13 – 16 

I shall do everything for heaven, my true home. There I shall find my 
mother in all the splendour of her glory. I shall delight with her in the 
joy of Jesus Himself.  St Bernadette.  
By inviting us to venerate the mortal remains of the Martyrs and the 

saints, the Church does not forget that in the end these are indeed just 

human bones, but they are bones that belonged to individuals touched 

by the transcendent power of God.  Benedict XVI. As you know the 

relics of St Bernadette arrived in this country earlier this month  and 

have begun to visit the Dioceses of England and Wales. They will be 

welcomed to the Cathedral on October 13th and by the Church of 

Our Lady and the English Martyrs on October 15th. There will be 

Pilgrimages to Norwich and Cambridge. There will be opportunity for 

Confession during these days and for the sick to be anointed at three 

special Masses. There will  also be talks around the message of Berna-

dette and the significance of Relics today. And of course an opportuni-

ty for prayer and renewal, particularly during the all night Vigils on two 

of the days. Each day will have a torchlight procession of Our Lady.              

 

Altar Servers 

Altar servers if you have not yet being inducted into the guild of St Stephen and are a regular Altar server please be sure to complete the 

Alter server form found in the sacristy and return to Kasia. Thank you.  
 

Matthew’s Gospel  

In the Narthex there are copies of NRSV St Matthew’s Gospel that Pope Francis encourages us to have as a pocket book. Please feel free to 

take one. If you wish to make a donation put it in the magazine and leaflets box.  
 
 

Stamp Collection for MacMillan Cancer support.  

A reminder that we are still collecting stamps for MacMillan Cancer Support. You can put new or used stamps in the box in the Narthex. Thank you.  

YOUR PRAYERS ARE ASKED FOR:  
For the sick:  Deacon Clive Brooks,  Peter Giblin,   Pat Ward,  John Taylor,  Dan 
Stannard,    David McCoy,  J. P. McCoy,  Kathleen Sheridan, David Mc Elderry,  Susan 
Stallman. Hazel Wood, Sylvia Hick,  Delia McCarron, Di Bunkell, Oscar Cromwell, Pat 
Purcell, Jim Howman, Glenn Edge, Bob Cook, Alison, Mary Theobold, Daphne Bristow, 
Phillipa Hull.  
 
 

For those who have died recently:  Martin Carolan 
 

 
 

For those whose  anniversaries occur at this time: Joseph Patrick Burke, Mary Ber-
nadette Sanners, John Chandler, Yoop Kramers, Geoffrey Cubit, Francis O’Neil, Andrew 
William Kenny, Aline Hanbury, Margaret Clark, Alan James H. Mayers, Nick Fuller, 
Charles Nolhloru, Annie Kelly, Lily Mildred Palmer, Victor James McCormack, Fr Edgar 
George Hardwick, Rose Ranson, David Muir, Thomas Patrick Doherty, Dick Baker, Hilda 
Wysocki, Luis Fabian, Hugh Teaney, Denis Murray, Hadden Teaney, Rita Andersen, Ed-
ward Wright, Bernie O’Carroll.  

May their souls and the souls of all the faithful departed rest in peace.  

The National Cycle of Prayer— Prisoners and their Families. (2nd Sunday in October)  
 

Prisoners Week was a Catholic initiative begun in 1975 by Bishop Victor Guazelli which has since gained ecumenical support and ob-

servance. It reflects the work of the Prison Advice and Care Trust  which builds on its origins as the Bourne Trust– The Catholic Prisoner’s 

Aid Society. This Sunday and the following weeks seek to focus attention not only on the needs of prisoners but on all those involved in the 

field of prison care, prison families, victims of crime, prison staff and many volunteers.  
 

Prayer.  

Almighty and merciful God, to whom alone the secrets of the heart lie open, who recognize the just and make the righteous the guilty, hear 

our prayers for your servants held in prison, and grant that through patience and hope they may find relief in their affliction and soon return 

unhindered to their own. Roman Missal  


